
Planning Application ref 21/23/00023/AGE 

Addendum to published report. 

 

 

The originally published report included a map that was incorrect. The location of the 
proposal, and the red line, had been amended during the determination of the application. 
All consultations were re-sent following the revised red line being submitted on 19th January 
2023. 


